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Letter from Geshe Tenzin Wangyal Rinpoche

His Holiness to Visit Ligmincha and Bén Centers Worldwide

Espinosa.Dear Sangha and Friends,

It has been almost a year since the appointment of His Holiness Lungtok Dawa Dargyal
Rinpoche as the 34th Menri Trizin. On September 6 of this year, a formal grand enthronement
ceremony took place at Menri Monastery in India.

In recognition of his enthronement, and as a way to deepen our connection to His Holiness, |
extended an invitation for him to teach at our Ligmincha International centers in Poland, Mexico
and the United States. With this letter | am happy to announce that His Holiness has honored us
by accepting our invitation. Not only will he visit our Ligmincha centers, but he will also visit
other Bén centers worldwide. This tour of Europe and North America will last approximately
three months. We will share more details of his itinerary soon.
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